
 

Aloha Class of 2020 ʻOhana, 
  
This is just a quick reminder that our 1st Round of Senior Lū’au ticket are on 
sale now.  Please have your son/daughter bring their order form and payment 
to ‘Akahi Student Center during the lunch periods this week to purchase their 
lū’au tickets.  A maximum of 3 tickets can be purchased this week.  Checks or 
money orders only please.  No cash will be accepted.  This is the only week 
that students can be guaranteed 3 lū’au tickets.  The 2nd round of lū’au ticket 
sales will be during September 23 – September 27.  This 2nd round of ticket 
sales will be on a 1st come, 1st served basis only, and once tickets are sold 
out, sales will be over.  There are a maximum of 1650 tickets that can be 
sold.   
  
Mahalo! 
Denny Ono      
 


